
A GREAT BIG THANK YOU!

These Individuals Participated in the Following 4-H Events in April

“Friends of 4-H” Fruit Baskets

These families delivered fruit baskets to the following organizations: Hale
County Extension Office, Hale County Commssioners Court, Three Fire
Departments, Police Department, Covenant Hospital Plainview, Sheriff’s
Department and the Mayor’s Office. Participating families included: Hart,
Wall, Mathis, Williams, Alcozer, Rusher, Terrell, Barrett and Johnston.

Covenant Hospital Easter Egg Hunt

Staci, Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Bert and Beverly Wall, Sherrie Wall, Carol
Terrell, Homer Marquez, and Lindsie, Brody, Collin and Kylie Mathis

Melty Bead Easter Bowls

Aubree Mendoza, Rylie Lopez, Harmony and Scarlett Morales, Genevieve
Alcozer, Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Gunner Williams, Rachel, Jaiden, Braiden
and Azlyn Barbian, Brystol Boedeker, Evelyn, Brody and Collin Mathis,
Beverly Wall, and Roxanne Williams

“People for the Cause” FISH Information Booth

Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Bert and Bevrly Wall, Miranda Estrada, Kevin Lewis,
Ron and Barbara Warren, Ashley Maciel, Cristella Urrutia, and Marylou
Pichardo



Keep Plainview Beautiful and Hale County 4-H “Tree Give Away”

Britni, Harmony and Scarlett Morales, Rylie Lopez, Aubree and Oaklynn
Mendoza, Lisa Wright, Rebekah, Addilyn and Malori Fulenwider, Kelley and
Hanna Bozeman, Heather and Brystol Boedeker, Brody Mathis, Tony,
Rachel, Jaiden, Braiden and Azlyn Barbian, Madeline Hamilton, Rebekah
Mize, Mike Dietrich, Dan and Harlan Schafer, Paul Vasquez, and Andrea
Baeza

Keep Plainview Beautiful “Earth Day” Clean Up Event

Heather and Brystol Boedeker, Madeline Hamilton, Garrett, Evelyn, Brody
and Collin Mathis, Rachel, Jaiden, Braiden and Azlyn Barbian, Beverly
Wall, Claudia Amato, Ailey Kerbo, Staci, Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Brocke
Lively, Crystal and Kaitlyn Davenport, Macy Rollins, Kelly Shackelford,
Scott and Zack Franklin, Kerry and Robin McCormick, Steve Gauntt, Jay
Givens, Rosanna, Olivia, Lola and Micah Madrigal, Mya Duran, Natalie
Nelson, Yessenia Montoya, Kailynn Gonzales, Isabel Trevino, Dakota
Borrego, Karen Williams, Emerson Anthoney, and Hannah Mooney:
Collected 340 pounds of Trash!

National Medication “Take Back” Initiative Volunteer Snacks

The following families donated snacks: Rusher, Lass, Baker, Williams,
Barrett, Mathis, Boedeker, Barbian, Terrell, Hamilton, Bozeman, Morales,
Pate, and Wall
Any snacks not eaten by the volunteers were taken to the WBU dorms.
This will count as a separate community service.


